31ist October, 1968.

THE BIOLOGICAL CLUB,

The iast meocting of The Biological Club for 1986 wiil
be held on Tuesday, 8th November at 8.00 p.m. at 486 Waimea
Avenue, Sandy Bay. ‘Dr. G. Reber will be the speaker.

Will you please telephone 5 1687 if you can come.

Note: There is room at the top of the driveway for only
two or three cars.

J.W.C. Wyett
Hon. Secretary
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